
Lions Roar Festival of Bands – Parent Info 

Hello Parents!  

The Lions Roar Festival of Bands is only 11 days away and we still need your help! We are still looking for 

ads for the program. Each student was to solicit $80 in ads (That’s just four, $20 ads) to cover our 

expenses for the judges! Only a few have done this so far. Ads can be from businesses or friends and 

family. Please make sure ads are turned in no later than 9/25 so they can be included in the program. 

We are looking for the following food items to be donated: 

_____Mac n’ Cheese ______Cabbage & Noodles    ________ Chili     ________Meatball Sandwiches  

If you plan to donate one of these items, please check it off and send it back with your student so we 

know we have it coming! 

We also need help in the following areas: 

_______ Parking (4-6 people) _______ Gate (1-2 people)    ________Concessions (10-12 people) 

If you plan to help in one of these areas, please check it off and send it back with your student so we 

know we can count on having you there! For parking we will need help from 3:00 to about 7:00. For the 

gate, we will need help from 5:00 to about 7:00. For concession, we will need help from 3:00 until about 

9:00 p.m. You may work more than one area if you are able and willing! 

We are also holding a basket raffle at the competition. Eleanor Kane, Nikki Weisenfluh, Amy Clark and 

Cathy Strauch have signed up to help organize the raffle. If you are able to get a basket or an item to 

raffle, please let us know! You may also write it on this form and return it with your students. Baskets 

may be dropped off on Friday, September 28th. 

I plan to donate a basket with the following theme: ___________________________________________ 

The Candy & Air Gram Committee is being organized by Teri Aschenbrenner, Sarah DeBree & Kelly 

Kongvold. Ladies, please let us know if you need help!  

There will be a final organizational meeting on Monday, September 25th at 8:00 p.m. to make sure 

everyone has what they need and that we’re all clear on times, etc. Please make every effort to attend 

this meeting. Hosting the competition can be one of our best fundraisers of the year if we have enough 

helping hands to do it right! It’s also a wonderful experience for the students to perform and be 

appreciated by a home crowd. Please help in any way you can and also encourage friends and family to 

attend. Cost is only $5!   

Thanks for your support! 

Marching Lions Staff                                                                           Your name here: ____________________ 

If you have any questions/concerns please e-mail Mrs. Lane: lanek@ltsd.org  

mailto:lanek@ltsd.org

